
 
 
 
Mr J Bennett 
Dorset Council Tree Team 
 
 
 
Via Email 
 

19th September 2021 
 

Dear James 
 
PROVISIONAL TPO – LAND SOUTH OF ASKER MEAD 
 
We were delighted to receive the provisional TPO for the Beech and the London Plane, we 
hope that nothing prevents the TPO from being issued in full, thus ensuring that the trees 
can be protected. 
 
We are very keen within the Parish Council to protect the natural environment and take 
every opportunity to plant more trees; you may know that we have recently planted 30 trees 
at Slades Green in Bothenhampton. 
 
May we enquire again as to whether you are able to bring an end to the long outstanding 
tree replacement programme that has been ongoing for many years along the Sycamore 
Avenue in Walditch.  As you know, the previous Tree Officer, Mr Chris Lloyd served a TRO 
Tree Replacement Order in March 2020 we are very hopeful that you will be able to issue an 
enforcement order to ensure the landowner acts.   
 
On behalf of all parish councillors we thank you for the work you have done within our area 
and ask that you contact us if we can be of any assistance in furthering the health and 
wellbeing of our beautiful trees and natural environment. 
 
We hope to see you at the Hyde at 3pm on 26th September for the end of Green Week.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman - Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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